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Comments: To Forest Supervisor in regard to the Holland Lake Lodge expansion.  I am against expansion of the

Holland Lake Lodge.  Sometimes progress is great but other times it is not necessary.  The flavor of this historic

location does not need to be changed.  The proposed expansions are based in greed and by folks who want to

make just another "resort" that does not benefit the community.  Now if there are improvements that need to be

done for personal safety of staff, employees and visitors that should be done but not to increase the bottom line

of the investors of this property.  In Northwest Montana there are plenty of tourist services. I seriously doubt the

wages paid to employees are a living wage especially now that the population increase, and property values

have grown exponentially.

Sincerely, S. Gemmell


